
This leaflet contains curriculum information for 

the coming term. Please support your child 

where you can. If you would like more infor-

mation please get in touch. 

Many thanks, 

Miss Hartshorne and Mr Cooper 

 

The pupils will receive every week: 

 A reading book 

 A phonics book 

 A piece of maths homework 

It is vital that the homework is regularly returned to 

school, so feedback can be given in class.  

It is also important that you hear your child read 

on a regular basis, ideally this would be for a  

minimum of 10 minutes a day. Please record when 

you have heard your child read in their reading  rec-

ord book.  

We would like the children to complete a homework 

project this half term based on our topic of ‘Great 

and Ghastly Events. The homework can be in any 

form that interests your child, for example it could 

be art work, a piece of writing or a PowerPoint. We 

look forward to seeing what they produce.  

Key Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 29th January—Inspire afternoon 

Friday 14th February—21st February—Half Term 

Thursday 5th March—World Book Day 

Thursday 5th March—KS1 Parents’ Forum 

Wednesday 1st April—Parents’ Evening  

6th—17th April—Easter holiday 

 

Year 1 



During our phonics lesson children 

read books suited to their ability.  

Teachers read exciting and engaging 

books during the week. 

History—We will be measuring thee length of 

the Titanic on the playground.  

Science— Great fire of London  

Maths—Titanic (sinking and floating) 

Children will write diary entries,  

descriptive sentences and punctuate 

correctly.  

Learning Outside the Classroom  

Great Fire of London—burning down houses in the forest 

school.  

Titanic—build and measure the length of the Titanic                      

Our Maths topics are going to : 

 Number bonds to 10 and 20. 

 Adding and subtracting  

 Measurement 

Great and Ghastly Events.  

We are going to be studying  

Materials  


